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List of Documents Used at the Meeting: 

1. Agenda 

2. Draft Minutes of Meeting on May 19, 2016 

 

1. Call to Order:  Dr. John Guswa called the meeting to order to order at approximately 12:38 

p.m.  The Board members in attendance were Maria Pinaud, Robert Rein, Debra Listernick, 

Kathleen Campbell, James N. Smith, and Kirk Franklin.  Farooq Siddique arrived at 12:40 

p.m.  Board members David Austin and Dr. Gail Batchelder were absent.  Staff members 

Beverly Coles-Roby and Lori Williamson were present.  Also present were Wendy Rundle, 

Executive Director of the LSP Association (“LSPA”); Wes Stimpson of WES Associates; 

Lisa Alexander, MassDEP Bureau of Waste Site Cleanup, Audits and Enforcement 

Coordinator; and Jennie Wharff of MassDEP.  

  

2. Previous Minutes:  The draft minutes of the meeting held on May 19, 2016, were approved 

as written.   

 

3. Old Business:  None 

 

4. New Business:   

 

Course Approval Requests: 

 

A. MassDEP: Ensuring Approval and Acceptance of Contaminated Soil (1 DEP 

 Regulatory credit and 0.5 Technical credit, June 22, 2016, Springfield and 

 Chicopee, MA) Recommend Approval. 
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B. GeoPractical: Introduction to Arsenic in New England Soil and Groundwater (8 

 Technical credits, September 23, 2016, Devens, MA) Recommend Approval. 

 

There was a brief discussion of the question and answer segment of Course 4A, 

Ensuring Approval and Acceptance of Contaminated Soil.  Mr. Smith commented that 

the course looked very interesting.  

   

5.  Future Meetings:  August 17, 2016--MassDEP NERO.   

 

6.  Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at approximately 12:41 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


